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DRUG TESTING 

Keyport Police 's Uniform 

Law Enforcement Drug Testing Policy 

 

 
I. Policy 

 
It is the policy of Keyport Police that they comply with the Attorney General’s Law Enforcement 
Drug Testing Policy, revised April 2018, and Attorney General Law Enforcement Directive No. 
2018-2, dated March 20, 2018. For a copy of the AG Policy and Directive, go to: 
 
 http://www.nj.gov/oag/dcj/njpdresources/pdfs/Drug-Test-Policy_2018-04.pdf 
 
 http://www.state.nj.us/lps/dcj/agguide/directives/ag-directive-2018-2.pdf 

 

II. Notification to County Prosecutor 
 

In the event of (1) a positive drug test by an officer, (2) a refusal by an officer to take the 
drug test, or (3) administration of a reasonable suspicion drug test to an officer, the law 
enforcement agency's chief executive or a designee shall provide a confidential written 
notice to the Professional Responsibility Unit of the Monmouth County Prosecutor’s Office 
within 48 hours. Upon completion of any disciplinary action, Keyport Police shall report the 
discipline to the Professional Responsibility Unit of the Monmouth County Prosecutor’s 
Office. 
 
By December 31st of each year, Keyport Police Department shall provide written notice to 
Professional Responsibility Unit of the Monmouth County Prosecutor’s Office of the dates of 
testing conducted during the prior year, the total number of sworn officers employed by the 
agency, the total number of sworn officers tested, and the total number of sworn officers 
who tested positive. 
 

http://www.nj.gov/oag/dcj/njpdresources/pdfs/Drug-Test-Policy_2018-04.pdf
http://www.state.nj.us/lps/dcj/agguide/directives/ag-directive-2018-2.pdf

